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RELOCATION

Effective February 3, 2025, the Financial Services Division of the Bureau of Utility
Operations, Department of Public Works will be relocating from 2662 Riva Road,
Suite 450, MS 7408, Annapolis, MD 21401 to:

Anne Arundel County, Department of Public Works
Utility Operations Complex
445 Maxwell Frye Road, MS 4266
Millersville, MD 21108

Please note this change for future correspondence or in-person meetings.

If you have any questions, please contact this Division at 410-222-7517.



